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Caregiving is pro-life!


“Father, you gave us a mind so we can think, plan, understand, and remember. Help me see into the mind of my loved one. Where there may be some loss, please fill that space with your peace. Amen.”


--From “The Little Book of Caregiver Prayers, Volume I”
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Caregiving is pro-life!


“Dear God, I’m sorry for the times I’m angry. I seem to run out of patience before my work is done. Give me that gift so that I will be able to always give compassionate care. Amen.”


--From “The Little Book of Caregiver Prayers, Volume I”
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